
 

 

 

Finally a little bit of sunshine for us to enjoy this week. Hopefully it holds for our local 
walk (attempt 2) today! 

In English we have written sorry letters from the big bad pig to the three little wolves. In Maths we 
have started our learning about position and direction by learning about half and quarter turns. We 
were able to apply some of this learning and our Geography about compass directions during PE 
with Mrs Mac, where we had a go at some Outdoor Adventure Activities using these skills.  Thank 
you for all the baby photos shared for our Jigsaw learning this week. They were all such beautiful 
babies! The children enjoyed sharing these and working out who was who. We discussed how we 
have changed since we were babies and recorded these thoughts around our photos. In Tuesdays PE 
lesson with me we practiced under arm throws with a partner for accuracy and individually for 
distance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE – under arm throwing 

Key dates:  

Saturday 22nd June, 11-3pm – Summer Fair (Hope to see lots of you there supporting our fantastic 
friends!) 

Friday 28th June – INSET day  

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be learning to use the prefix un 
 
In Maths we will be making three quarter turns and 
using the language clockwise and anti-clockwise 
 
In Jigsaw we will be naming body parts, including 
privates. Please see Jigsaw overview emailed at the 
start of term for further details.  

Read 5 times a week 
 
Practice words in spelling book linked to 
phonics 
 
Mathletics will be set Friday to Friday. 


